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“Love is patient.  Love is kind.” 1 Corinthians 13

Google Classrooms 
You should have received your child’s 
Google Classroom passwords and 
usernames from class this week, this was 
printed off for all the children. These should 
allow your children to access their 
homework online from next week, so please 
check the logins work and let us know if 
you’re having teething problems. 

Website changes
We are currently in the process of updating 
our school website. The federation 
between both St Thomas’ and St Clement 
and St James’ schools will be celebrated as 
we have so much in common. We also 
hope the information St Clement & St 
James parents need will be more clear and 
accessible. The website will be fully up and 
running by mid November.

Healthy packed lunch
We know that some children like to bring their own packed 
lunch to school but we are seeing some unhealthy snacks 
creeping into lunch boxes. We suggest that a sandwich, some 
fruit, a plain biscuit, some yoghurt and a small bag of crisps. 
for example, are all going to give the children the goodness 
they need. Very large bags of crisps or chocolates are not 
allowed at school. Not only do they have little nutritional 
value but we know that children find it easier to concentrate 
and learn in school if they’re eating a balanced healthy meal. 
We also expect that children only have water to drink at 
lunchtimes. Sugary drinks, including fruit juices, are not 
allowed either. Everyone likes sugary treats occasionally, but 
please save those for after school or the weekends. Many 
thanks for your support.

Have a great half term break
After all the disruptions to education last 
academic year, it’s been fantastic to have 
everyone back at school this half term. 
We’ve been really pleased with our 
attendance figures among both the 
children and staff so well done everyone 
for a great effort. We hope that you all 
enjoy a well deserved rest next week and 
we look forward to seeing you all again on 
Monday 2nd November.

Food bank donations
A huge thank you to everyone who donated 
food this week. We think we’ve had more 
than ever this year and your generosity is 
much appreciated. At harvest time, it’s 
great to be able to share what we have with 
the people less fortunate than ourselves in 
our local community, especially when times 
are more difficult at the moment. 

Mud kitchen fun
We have had some wet weather this week but children in 
the early years have had so much fun in the mud kitchen! 
They have been reading ‘Whatever Next!’ by Jill Murphy and 
have been retelling the story through drama with great 
expression and flair. They even created interesting recipes 
for a picnic on the moon!

http://www.scsj.rbkc.sch.uk


This week at St Clement & St James

This week’s Learning Leaders.   
These children have consistently 

demonstrated learning leader 
attributes this week. 

Year 1
Year 2
Year 3
Year 4
Year 5
Year 6

Margot
Lana
Eden
Lucia
Anisa
Adam

Angel of the week: Lola-Jean Y6
 Lola-Jean is a wonderful member of our school 

community who follows our Christian Values. 
Lola-Jean shows empathy and compassion to 
her friends and is always respectful to adults.
Well done Lola-Jean, we are all so proud of 

you!

Year 6 Parents!

Please remember that the last day to 
complete your child’s secondary school 
transfer form online is 31st October. 

Lots of busy hands 
helping to grow our 
edible garden. 
They have been 
sowing, planting 
and watering.


